
CITY OF MARSHALL 
WORK SESSION 
M I N U T E S  

Tuesday, August 27, 2019 
 
The work session of the Common Council of the City of Marshall was held August 27, 2019 at the Marshall-
Lyon County Library, 201 C St, Marshall, MN. The meeting was called to order at 2:00 P.M. by Mayor Robert 
Byrnes. In addition to Byrnes the following members were in attendance: Craig Schafer, Steven Meister, Glenn 
Bayerkohler, John DeCramer, Russ Labat and James Lozinski. Absent: None. Staff present included: Sharon 
Hanson, City Administrator and Kyle Box, City Clerk. 
 

Strategic Plan Development 

Mayor Byrnes called the work session to order and referred to City Administrator to open the agenda item. 

City Administrator Hanson provided a brief update on the Strategic Plan Development meetings thus far. 

Administrator Hanson introduced two facilitators Doug Allen and Mary Jo Wimmer. Mr. Allen and Ms. 

Wimmer began with an overview of the objective of the work session. Continued discussion followed.  

Adjourn 

At 3:40 P.M., Mayor Byrnes adjourned the meeting. 
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